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15th September 2017 

 
Year Six Home-Learning 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A big welcome to all parents, carers and pupils as we begin the Y6 journey.  
 
In Y6, we like to start as we mean to go on; with a positive attitude towards learning and the fun we 
can have whilst doing this.  With this in mind, we’re writing to make you aware of the Y6 
expectations with regards to homework this year. This letter will outline the weekly routine and as 
such there will not be a ‘homework letter’ every week.  
 
You should expect to see your children doing their homework on a weekly basis and the onus is very 
much on them to organise themselves in this regard.  In addition to completing a multiplication 
zapper every week and a reading bookmark every two weeks,  we will be continuing to issue maths 
homework via the ‘My Maths Website’.  We found children really enjoyed the homework in this 
format last year and hope they find it just as meaningful and accessible this year.  
 
Home-learning will be set by the class teacher and handed out to pupils on a Wednesday afternoon 
and will be expected back in school by the following Wednesday morning. 
 
As the year progresses we may review and update our homework policy depending on the needs of 
the children. This may result in classes having a little extra homework on some weeks but the 
general pattern of homework will remain the same throughout the year.  
 
Home-learning 
Goes out on Wednesday 
Comes in on the following Wednesday 

 One multiplication zapper a week 

 One reading bookmark every two weeks 

 A ‘My Maths’ weekly task online 

 
Thanks for your continued support at home. 
 
Your Year Six Team, 
 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mrs Stockley, Mrs Amin and Mr Hull. 
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